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Barsa Mike

From: Burton, David Mr WRAMC-Wash DC [DAVID.BURTON@US.ARMY.MIL]
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2008 10:53 AM
To: Barsa Mike
Subject: RE: Question Regarding Possible On-site Burials at Forest Glen (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification:  UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Mr. Barsa,

I have seen no records or have any knowledge of any on site burial of radioactive waste.  
As far as I know all radioactive waste was held for decay, discharged to the sanitary 
sewer or shipped off site for burial.

V/r

David W. Burton
Chief, License Support Branch
Health Physics Office, WRAMC
(202) 356-0062
-----Original Message-----
From: Barsa Mike [mailto:mbarsa@cabreraservices.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2008 10:23 AM
To: Burton, David Mr WRAMC-Wash DC
Subject: Question Regarding Possible On-site Burials at Forest Glen

Hi Mr. Burton,

 

In the progress meeting for the Forest Glen HSA, it was suggested to us that we need to 
confirm or deny that there were any on-site rad disposals/burials at Forest Glen. It was 
brought up to us that the current softball fields were built where a landfill used to be, 
and even though the question is purely anecdotal, we were asked as to whether any rad 
waste may have gone there (or to any other on-site burial area), either knowingly or 
unknowingly. I know the ball fields were put up in 1971, so I don't even know how much (if
any) rad usage would have been occurring prior to that, but I figured you may be able to 
shed some light on the question for us.

 

Thanks!

-Mike

 

MICHAEL W. BARSA

Project Scientist

CABRERA SERVICES, INC.

103 E. Mount Royal Ave, Suite 2B

Baltimore, MD 21202

Phone: 410-332-8177, Ext. 35

Fax: 410-332-8183
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mbarsa@cabreraservices.com <mailto:mbarsa@cabreraservices.com> 

 

 

Classification:  UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE


